
 
 

 

PUBLI C EMPLOYEE RETI REMENT SYSTEM OF I DAHO 

607 North 8th St reet  

BOI SE, I DAHO  83702 

 

 

 

MI NUTES 

OF 

STRATEGI C PLANNI NG MEETI NG OF RETI REMENT BOARD 

 

 

The Board of the Public Em ployee Ret irem ent  System  of I daho m et  at  the Hawley, 

Troxell,  Ennis and Hawley offices, 877 Main St reet , Boise, I daho at  9: 00 a.m ., June 

10, 2010. The following m em bers were present :  

  Jody B. Olson 

  Bill Deal 

  Joy Fisher   

  J. Kirk Sullivan  

  Jeff Cilek 

Execut ive Director Don Drum , Chief I nvestm ent  Officer Robert  Maynard, I nvestm ent  

Officer Richelle Sugiyam a, Deputy Director William  Oldham , Deputy At torney General 

Joanna Guilfoy and Managem ent  Assistant  Cheri Cam pbell were also in at tendance.  

 

Director Drum  presented an update on item s he and staff are current ly working to 

resolve and item s that  are being reviewed by staff for potent ial issues.  The Board 

directed Mr. Drum  to cont inue these efforts and keep the Board inform ed if any issues 

are found. 

 

Director Drum  presented his ideas on t ransit ioning PERSI ’s educat ional program  to 

focus m ore on em ployers.  By t raining the em ployers to catch m istakes early and put  

som e of the responsibilit y back on the em ployers to m ake the correct ions, it  would 

elim inate som e of the issues that  are being dealt  with now by staff.   After som e 

discussion, it  was recom m ended that  som e type of cert ificat ion program  for 

em ployer’s payroll personnel m ight  be appropriate. 

 

DC Plan Manager Diane Kaiser provided the Board with an update on the DC plan 

act ivit ies and ideas being explored for future expansion of the plan. 
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Deputy At torney General Joanna Guilfoy presented the proposed rules to be subm it ted 

for the com ing legislat ive session.   

 

Director Drum  reported to the Board that  discussions with the representat ives for the 

Judges Ret irem ent  System  are cont inuing.  Board m em bers requested that  this item  

be discussed further at  the regular m eet ing on June 22nd.  

 

Representat ives from  Millim an presented a prelim inary report  of the econom ic 

assum pt ion study and an overview of how the funding for the different  plans (public 

safety, teachers/ general)  intertwine and balance out . 

 

The Board asked Millim an to provide them  with addit ional scenarios regarding the 

econom ic assum pt ions at  the June 22nd m eet ing. 

 

There being no further business to discuss the m eet ing was adjourned at  2: 10 p.m . 

 

 

 

 

    

    

 Donald D. Drum       Jody B. Olson 

 Execut ive Director     Chairm an  
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